
 

 

January 8th 2019 Meeting 
 
Please join us on January 8th for our meeting at 6:30 P.M. at the St. 

Leonard’s School Library where we will be pleased to host 3rd year 

Doctor of Audiology Students from the University of Louisville. 

 

They will be presenting on these hot research topics of great interest to 

people with hearing loss: Hair Cell Regeneration, Mild Gain Hearing Aids 

for Self-Reported Hearing Loss, Cochlear Implants, Tinnitus 

Management and Rechargeable Hearing Aid Technology. Rebecca 

Smith, Brooke Dillard, Caitlin Holliday and Rebecca Vajda gave excellent 

summaries at a meeting in Bardstown at the KY Home Chapter last 

summer and they are going to share their expertise with us so that we 

can understand a bit more about what is coming up on the horizon. 

This will be an excellent opportunity to pose your burning general 

hearing health questions as well. Come learn with us! 

 

HLAA Kentuckiana chapter meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd Tuesday of 

most months at St. Leonard Parish School Library, 440 Zorn Avenue, 

Louisville, Kentucky 40206. Postal Address is: P.O. Box 6372, Louisville 

KY 40206-0372 

 


